
The Walsingham Way - 

 

Two parishioners are walking from Norwich to Walsingham, in this 

special Jubilee year.  On the final day of the walk, May 5th, they will be 

joining the Diocesan pilgrimage of East Anglia, at Walsingham.  

The first 2 day’s dates are yet to be agreed but the final 3 days will be 

consecutive, that is, on the 3rd, 4th, 5th May.    

 

Divided into 5-mile sections, you are invited to join the walk for one 

section, a single day (approximately 10 miles), or the complete walk 

(approximately 45 miles).  

 

Anyone who is interested please call either Anne 01379 658867 or 

Ann  01379 641749.  

 If there is enough interest, a meeting will be arranged to provide more 

details on the logistics and answer any questions you may have to help 

you decide if you would like to join them. 

 


